1/7/2020 Mail - lvan Ortiz - Outlook

Fw: Puerto Rican Society Board Meetings Schedule

Maria I. Rosario <mrosario@psm.edu>
Tue 1/7/2020 12:04 PM

To: Ivan Ortiz <president@sprstlouis.com>

Cc: Emil Ruiz <emilruiz@psm.edu>

Hello Ivan,

As mentioned, our chancellor has approved the use of our space for the Puerto Rican Society
Board Meetings.

Here are instructions for parking:

e Entrance to the garage is is on Convention Center street

e Members can park on any floor as long as it's not a reserved parking spot

e Once parked, take elevator to the Lobby

e Once you arrive at the lobby, please register at the front desk

e Take elevator to the 2nd floor. When you step out of the elevator, turn left and walk down
the hall towards Suite 200.

If anyone has any problems, they can text/call me at 787-594-4208.
Looking forward to our first meeting.

Maria I. Rosario

From: Ken Dobbins <kendobbins17@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 4, 2020 7:55 AM

To: Maria |. Rosario <mrosario@psm.edu>

Cc: Emil Ruiz <emilruiz@psm.edu>

Subject: Re: Puerto Rican Society Board Meetings Schedule

[CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL]
Looks like a great opportunity
Please proceed with an agreement
Happy New Year to you both

Ken

Ken Dobbins

Chancellor

Ponce Health Sciences University
St Louis, Missouri Campus

On Jan 3, 2020, at 11:42 AM, Maria |. Rosario <mrosario@psm.edu> wrote:

Hello Ken,
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